
 
services  Ulladulla 9am and 4pm / Milton 11am  
prayer meeting Milton 2.30pm Thursday 
 
web ulladulla – anglican.org 
  

office Ulladulla site (Princes Hwy x Green St)  
phone (02) 44542030 
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phone 0437 903 986 
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Thank you for joining us today and a special welcome if you are visiting  

 
 5 January 2025  

“The Offer of Rest”  
Steve Klouth  

Genesis 2: 1 - 4      Matthew 11: 25 - 30 
 

Parish Councillor on duty  
9am: Rowena Barton 
4pm: Rowena Barton 

 



Genesis 2: 1 - 4 
1 Thus the heavens and the earth were completed in all their vast  
array. 2 By the seventh day God had finished the work he had been  
doing; so on the seventh day he rested from all his work. 3 Then God 
blessed the seventh day and made it holy, because on it he rested  
from all the work of creating that he had done.4 This is the account  
of the heavens and the earth when they were created, when the Lord 
God made the earth and the heavens. 

Matthew 11: 25 - 30 
25 At that time Jesus said, “I praise you, Father, Lord of heaven and  
earth, because you have hidden these things from the wise and learned, 
and revealed them to little children. 26 Yes, Father, for this is what you  
were pleased to do. 27 “All things have been committed to me by my 
Father.  No one knows the Son except the Father, and no one knows  
the Father except the Son and those to whom the Son chooses to reveal  
him.  28 “Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will  
give you rest. 29 Take my yoke upon you and learn from me, for I am  
gentle and humble in heart, and you will find rest for your souls.30 For  
my yoke is easy and my burden is light.” 
______________________________________________________________ 
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Coming Events 
 

Community Interest Seminar 

Following the great success of our last Community Interest Seminar  
on ‘Scams and Internet Fraud’ Phillip Hellman has organized another 
 fabulous speaker to talk on the subject of “Living with Anxiety”.  
This is an excellent opportunity for us to engage with and contribute  
to our local community, as it is a perfect event to invite friends and  
family. 
 
The Seminar will take place at St Martin’s Ulladulla on Monday 17th 

February. It will begin at 7.30pm and conclude at around 8.30pm,  
followed by refreshments. The seminar will be presented by  
psychologist Sue Bartho. Use the link below to find out more about  
Sue. 
https://wellontheway.com.au/ 
 
Please email phillip_hellman@bigpond.com for more information or  
suggestions for our ongoing community meetings. 
 
________________________________________________________ 
 

♬ Concert at St Martin’s ♬  
 
On Friday 24th January, at 8pm Chamber Philharmonia Cologne will  
return to perform their annual concert at St Martin’s Ulladulla. 
The program this year includes J.C.Bach, Brahms, Sarasate .  
Tickets available at the door (cash only)  or online bookings are  
available at  www.trybooking.com/CXAQU  
 
 
 
 
_ 

 
 

      Training opportunities 

       We are looking for expressions of interest from members of both Milton  
       and Ulladulla churches to take part in both First Aid and Defibrillator  
       training in 2025.  
       If you are interested, please let the office know via email.  
       More information regarding dates are to come when the training  
       schedule for 2025 is finalised.  

 
       A wheel chair has kindly been donated to our Ulladulla centre.  
       We are still looking for the donation of a collapsible wheelchair for  
       our Milton centre.  
       Please contact the office if you are able to help. 
__________________________________________________________________ 

 

     Giving Table 

      During 2025 the Giving Table will only be set up on the 1st Sunday of  
      each month. Any donations (clothes, books, kitchen items etc,) can still  
      come to church and handed to Janette to display at the next scheduled 
      Giving Table. 
 
      Please continue to bring in your excess fresh produce on any Sunday, 
      where a table will be set up for parishioners to help themselves. 
      For any enquiries, please chat to Janette on 0401819069 

Daily Bible Readings 
Monday Genesis 12: 1 - 9 

Tuesday Deuteronomy 1: 1 - 8 
Wednesday Joshua 1: 1 - 9 
Thursday Colossians 3: 1 - 4 

Friday Hebrews 11: 8 - 16 

Saturday Hebrews 11: 32 - 39 

Sunday Psalm 84: 1 - 12 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 v 

Thought for the Week 
“….How lovely is your dwelling 
place……” Psalm 84:1 

https://wellontheway.com.au/
mailto:hillip_hellman@bigpond.com
http://www.trybooking.com/CXAQU


Bookshop Update 

The bookshop will be closed for renovation over January. 
If you have any time to spare, please speak to Wendy Kerma  
on 0418485154 about how you can help with  

• packing up (starting this week),  

• painting (hopefully starting next week) and 

• setting up the bookshop  (end of January) ready for February. 

______________________________________________________ 
 

Working With Children Check Information 
 

This is a reminder that if your name, address, phone and email  
address has changed since getting your current Working With  
Children Clearance (WWCC) you will need to update your personal  
details with the Office of the Children's Guardian within 3 months  
of any changes. Updates can be made at 
https://ocg.nsw.gov.au/working-children-check/apply-wwcc/update-or-
upgrade-your-wwcc-details 
 
______________________________________________________________ 

 
Staffing over January 
 
Aiden will be on leave from January 6th until January 26th. 
For any pastoral needs, please contact our new assistant minister, 
Steve Klouth on 0423 395 429 
 

Special prayers this week: 
* Thanks for those who are visiting our community and our church; safety  

    for those who are travelling, and refreshment for those enjoying a  

    holiday; 
* For all those in our church family who are sick, injured, mourning a loss or 
    recovering from treatment, and especially for those for whom the holidays 
    will be tinged with sadness after the loss of a family member or friend;  
* Refreshment for Aiden & Jess as they take a break  
* Steve as he takes on extra duties while Aiden is away. 
* For emergency service workers as they care for our community over 
   the holiday season;  
* For those impacted by and fighting the Victorian bushfires 

  * For Dave and Jane Saunders, as they prepare to transition to a new  
     phase of life, 
  * For our hospital chaplains, Colleen Clifford and Rod Foord - that God  
     would open doors and open hearts to the words of comfort from 
     Scripture that they offer 
  * For the upcoming Community Interest Seminar, that it will be a great  
     way to engage with our community. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Mission prayer 
Lord, as we hear Jesus' words, cause us to be a people united in faith, and 
committed to serving each other. Help us especially to be devoted to the 
mission you have given us: proclaiming the Gospel on the South Coast. 
May we shine as a light for Jesus in what we  say and in what we do. Amen. 
 

https://ocg.nsw.gov.au/working-children-check/apply-wwcc/update-or-upgrade-your-wwcc-details
https://ocg.nsw.gov.au/working-children-check/apply-wwcc/update-or-upgrade-your-wwcc-details


 

 

 


